
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

President Zuma to handover the Vaal Gamagara Water Supply Project 
construction site 

 
19 October 2016 

President Jacob Zuma will officially handover the construction site of the R18 billion Vaal 
Gamagara Water Project in Kathu, Northern Cape, on Friday 21 October 2016. 

He will be accompanied by Minister of Water and Sanitation (Ms Nomvula Mokonyane), 
members of the Northern Cape Provincial Government and other distinguished dignitaries.  

The upgrades will include the refurbishment of the existing water supply infrastructure system 
and the development of additional groundwater sources to augment the Vaal River water 
supply. 

This project forms part of the Presidential Infrastructure Coordinating Commission and it will 
serve Dikgatlong, Kgatelopele, Tsatsabane, Gamagara, Ga-Segonyana and Joe Morolong 
Local Municipalities. 

 
The members of the media are invited as follows: 

Date : 21 October 2016 

Venue : Kathu Rugby Stadium, Northern Cape 

Time : 09:00 
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For more information contact: Sputnik Ratau on 082 874 2942 

 
Or  

 
Amogelang Moholoeng at 082 653 1682 

 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 

www.dwa.gov.za   
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